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I am disgusted that more was not done to ensure people knew that these meetings were taking place. To find out
on Sunday that the meeting I would have attended was on Thursday when there are so many avenues open to let
everybody know of these meetings is disgraceful. Once again our politicians are railroading their addenda and
forgetting that this is a democracy and they are voted in to office to follow our wishes.
Water is the basis of all life,my family depends on bore water for life. There is nowhere in the world where
fracking has not caused water pollution, health issues, and a breakdown of community.
The greed of the lying gas companies is such that world wide the dollar is put before common decency and
respect for people's lives and property.
Although I was unaware of the meeting on Thursday 9th of March I am taking this opportunity to say loud and
clear I want no fracking in the rural Darwin area. I live at Bynoe Haven and I will take anyone fracking in my
area as an assault on our person and an attempt on our lives.
The courts world wide are full of dying citizens trying not o fight for what he rights gas companies have taken
from a them.  The oil companies are not concerned about the death and destruction they leave in their wake. 
Should any fracking occur in my area I will defend my families right to clean drinking water and a healthy life
with the same disregard for the health and wellbeing as that extra ended too me. I will fight for my family to my
last breath. Fighting for our lives.
Yours sincerely
Eleanor Jean Wilson
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